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Dear Parents/Carers 
 

Harvest 
It was so nice to be able to have our Harvest Service in St Mary’s church, Stelling today.  
There is something special about walking over the fields to the church with our harvest 
gifts.  Thank you for supporting this.  The church’s Harvest Service is a 9.30am on Sunday, 
after which the food donations will go to the Thannington resource centre.   The church is 
open until 4pm on that day to see all the flower arrangements, including the children’s for 
their flower festival. 
 

Next week 
The children in years 4 to 6 are looking forward their French trip on Wednesday.  
 
A reminder about our Open Afternoon on Thursday from 1.30pm to 4pm.  Everyone is very 
welcome to come and look round.  There are refreshments available in the Hall too. 
 
On Friday you are very welcome to join us at our Open Celebration Worship at 2.30pm, 
where we share what the children have been learning about over the term.   
 
Have a good week.  John Gray 

       Love, Respect and Perseverance       

 
 

 
 

 
 

£2.50 PER CHILD PER DAY  
 

Special on Wednesday 

Why not come along & try out Breakfast club next week! 
  

CLUB OPENS AT 8 AM  
 

Please do not leave your children before this time.  
 

DON’T FORGET to pay online as you use 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 
 

Movie Night 
 
 
 
 

               Club  
Next draw on 

Friday 21st 
October. 

No football club 
next week. 
We are sorry but 
there will be no 
football club 
running on Thursday 
20th October 

F riends Christmas Fair on Saturday 
November 26th – keep the date in your 
diary.   

 
 

School photographs 
will be taken on the 
afternoon of Friday 

4th November. Possible Guitar club 
Would your child be 
interested in learning the 
guitar. We could offer a 
guitar club if at least 10 
children are willing to 
sign up for an hour’s 
tuition at £8.50 a session.  
Please let the office 
know if you are 
interested.   
We have 5 school guitars 
we could loan.   

You should 
have received 

your child’s 
Christmas 
card this 

week.  
Deadline for 

orders is 
Friday 21st 

October. Full 
details about 
ordering are 
attached to 
the cards 

School Disco 
Friday 9th 
December. 



Please don’t forget to pay 
online for Breakfast & After 
School Club as you use them.  

Charges for next week:- 
3.20pm ~ 4.00pm £2.00 
3.20pm ~ 4:30pm £4.00 
3.20pm ~ 5:00pm £5.00 
3.20pm ~ 6:00pm £7.00 
 
Minimum charge £2.00 
10% discount for sibling 
attendance  



 

ST MARY’S STELLING 

HARVEST FLOWER FESTIVAL 

SUNDAY 16 OCTOBER 2022 

AS PART OF THE FLOWER FESTIVAL WE ARE INVITING THE CHILDREN 

FROM THE SCHOOL TO TAKE PART IN A FLOWER ARRANGING 

COMPETITION. 

IF YOU WISH TO TAKE PART, CONTAINERS WILL BE AVAILABLE FROM 

THE SCHOOL ON FRIDAY 7 OCTOBER TO BE RETURNED TO THE 

SCHOOL ON THURSDAY 13 OCTOBER. 

PLEASE PUT YOUR NAME AND CLASS ON THE BOTTOM OF THE 

CONTAINER. 

VOTING WILL BE THE PUBLIC BY PLACING A PEBBLE NEXT TO THEIR 

CHOSEN ARRANGEMENT. 

PEBBLES WILL BE AVAILABLE AT 2 FOR 20P. THERE WILL BE AN 

OPPORTUNITY TO VOTE AFTER THE SCHOOL HARVEST FESTIVAL 

SERVICE ON FRIDAY 14 OCTOBER AS WELL AS ON SUNDAY 16 

OCTOBER. 

THERE WILL BE A PRIZE OF A £5 GIFT VOUCHER FOR THE WINNER OF 

EACH CLASS 

 



 
 

‘Making Shining Stars’ 
 

 

 OPEN AFTERNOON 
AT 

Stelling Minnis C.E. 

Primary School 
 

Thursday 20th October 
1.30pm-4.00pm 

 

Come and see us in action! 
Bossingham Pre-school open too. 
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